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,,NBA

FOUNDED IN 1945
NBA ANNOUNCES
Professional Development Conference

April 26-28, 2012
Hilton St. Louis Frontenac 

St. Louis, MO
The conference provides opportunities for networking and refreshing skills, learning more efficient methods to do our work, and discussing our unique skills with others working in the same field. All aspects of braille production will be covered including:

· Literary Braille, Nemeth Code, Music Braille, Tactile Graphics
· 2011 BANA Braille Formats Update

· Transcription Software
· Formatting Educational Materials
· BANA Open Forum
· and more!

Don’t miss the pre-conference tour of the Gateway Arch!
Call the National Office at the number 
below or check www.nationalbraille.org for registration details.
The National Braille Association is a sponsor of the Braille Authority of North America.
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Rochester, New York





More information: Christopher Clemens


NBA Operations Manager
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585-427-8260
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